
5318 Avenue N, 1st Floor
Brooklyn, NY 11234 PRSRT STD.

U.S. POSTAGE
PAID

Albany, New York
Permit No. 75

from

Assemblymember
JAIME 

WILLIAMS



Dear Neighbor,

With the holiday season upon us once again, I want to take a moment to wish you and your loved ones a 

Happy & Safe New Year. As we pause, we are reminded of just how grateful we are for our families, our 

neighbors and our community.

I myself look forward to celebrating the holidays with my family before heading back to Albany in January. 

Stay warm and remember to look out for our neighbors. If there is anything our office can do for you, 

don’t forget we are just an email, phone call or visit away.

Thankfully,

Jaime Williams
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